Y
Lloph's Register of Shippng,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

1st September 1915,

Reverting 0 your letter of the 15th lay last
fospect:lng the case of the steamer "AFPRICA", I shall be glad
if you will ascertain and let me know whether this vessel has
yet been released from Government Service.
| I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfilly,

Secretary.
fho surveyers,
Hull,




